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May 18, 2022 

Dear Star Families, 

Thank you to all of our friends and families who 

participated in this year’s online auction! If you 

need to pick up your winnings, please call the 

front office. A big shout out to Jackie Ankley, 

Development Director, for organizing another 

wonderful event for our STAR school.  

With the school year winding down, students are 

completing projects, unit tests and final exams for 

high school credit. It’s important to finish strong 

by getting enough sleep, eating healthy, and 

arriving on time to school. Thank you for your 

continued support! 

We hope to see you tonight at New Realm for our 

Spirit Night!  Tomorrow we will host our Spring 

Rock and Roll Concert along with our Sports 

Banquet Ceremony from 6-8 PM. Our school is 

filled with talent and we are so proud of everyone. 

A special note of appreciation goes to all of our 

coaches who share their time and talent with so 

many! You are greatly appreciated. 

Ad majorem Dei gloriam, 

Dr. Carey Averill, Principal 

 

Upcoming Events! 

May 18             Spirit Night @ New Realm 

May 19              Rock and Roll Spring Concert 

                             10 AM & 1:30 PM  

May 19             Sport Award Ceremony 

May 20 8th Grade EXAM 

May 23 8th Grade EXAM 

May 24 7th & 8th Grade Retreat 9-1 

May 25  8th Grade EXAM 

May 27 Early Release 1:30 PM NO AC 

May 30 Holiday NO SCHOOL 

May 31 1:30 PM Early Release NO AC 

                           8th Grade Graduation 

June 1               8:30– 10:30 SAND CASTLE DAY        

June 1  11:30 Release NO After Care 

June 2  11:30 Release NO After Care 

June 3  11:30 Release NO After Care 

  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!  

 June 13-17 LEGO CAMP 

June 20-24       VBS  

June 27-1 Basketball Camp 

**Please follow all policies for student pick up protocol. 

We are NOT allowed to send your child home with any 

person(s) unless they are on the authorized list in the 

classroom. A Hand written note may be sent in, dated 

and signed by their legal guardian on the appropriate day                     





Development News 
Thank You 

Congratulations to everyone who worked on making our 
annual auction a success. Special thanks to all the class 
package coordinators. The majority of the fundraising 
occurs because of our live packages. They were 
phenomenal this year.  Our grand total is approaching 
$60,000 for this event.  

Special shout out to auction committee members 
Daniela Justice, Kristin Markle and Patty Silveri. You 
ladies went above and beyond on this event. For the 
second year in a row, we were entertained by hosts 
Bryan Silveri and Tom Saulnier. The highlight of the 
night had to be the accidental bidding on Bryan’s mom, 
Lois, of $23,500 on a West Virginia mountain house 
when she meant $2,350. 

Most of the winnings have been picked up. If you still 
need to collect yours, you can do so in the school office 
during regular business hours. Thank you!  

Raise the Paddle! We are raising the paddle through the 

end of the month! This year's raise the paddle is going in 

conjunction with other funds raised to give our school a 

face lift! We are currently in the process of beautifying 

our school in many ways. We are trying to raise $15,000 

towards these projects. An example could be a new sign 

that would match the church sign in the gym parking lot 

(see mock up). We also could add more large logos as 

shown in the photo. Any donation will help us spruce up 

our little school by the big sea and is tax deductible!  

Bryan Silveri and Tom Saulnier, our 

fearless live auction hosts 

Sign Up Parties!!  There is a sign up party either for end of the school year 

or back to school for each grade with the exception of 8th graders. 

Check your email and Wednesday envelopes for more info. You can also go 

to the auction website and look at sign up parties.   

https://staroftheseaschool.schoolauction.net/casinonight 

https://staroftheseaschool.schoolauction.net/casinonight


STREAMING–  
Beyond the Life Cycle! 

(Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Art & Mathematics) 









The 2022 SOS Golf Team put on a performance this season not seen 
in well over a decade.  The team was a perfect mix of experienced and 

new golfers with a passion to learn and improve in the game.  
The team won 4 of 6 tournaments this season and set a low team 

scoring record of 141 (132 is Par).  
Logan Fender and Natalie Ritz led the team as our two Seniors and 

had fantastic seasons to close out their SOS golf careers. 
Colin Whitfield, Niko Cochran, Chris Field, and Adrian Rivera had 

great seasons and will be returning as seniors next season.  
Our 6

th
 Graders Tanner Augsburger, Mark Saulnier, and Preston 

Alves contributed greatly to the team’s performance and team          
dynamic.  

5
th
 Graders Brendan Cochran, Jude McNally, and Colton Klein 

have what it takes to be future SOS golf leaders and play very well.  
London Foglia, our 4

th
 Grader with a passion for the game and one of 

our hardest working golfers, improved her best score by 10 strokes, 
shooting an incredible 3 under par round of 30.  

Last but not least, tiny but powerful Charlee Cochran can crush the 
ball and will be a force on the golf course.  

Thanks for an exciting season on the course, but the way the team 
bonded and came together in support of each other was most           
impressive and the coach is exceptionally proud of them all.  





FUN FACT:  

Mrs. Madsen has a goal of traveling to all 7 
continents, so far she has traveled to 3. She 

has hiked a mountain in each of those 
continents as well  

From the Business Office 

2022-2023 School Year 

FACTS IS NOW ACCEPTING FINANCIAL AID APPLICATIONS FOR 

Kindergarten-8th Grade for the 2022/2023 SCHOOL YEAR. 

Your FACTS application and ALL supporting documents must be submitted by June 1st to be 

considered for round 2 grant awards. If you apply after June 1st, and qualify for aid, you will 

be considered for round 2 or round 3 awards, if funds are still available. 

You may apply online at online.factsmgt.com/aid. FACTS service representatives are 

available to assist you if you have any questions regarding the online application process at 

866-441-4637. 

Please note that financial aid grants are NEVER carried over from year to year so you must 

apply each school year in order to be considered for a grant.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the financial aid process, please contact 

Donna Odanga at donna.odanga@sosschool.org. 









The Catholic Corner 

 

The entire month of May falls within the liturgical season of Easter, which is represented by the 
liturgical color white — the color of light, a symbol of joy, purity and innocence (absolute or re-

stored).  

We pray for all young people, called to live life to the fullest; may they see in Mary's life the way 
to listen, the depth of discernment, the courage that faith generates, and the dedication to ser-

vice.  

The world is resplendent with Spring's increased light and new growth. It is Mary's month in the 
Easter season and all of nature rejoices with the Queen of heaven at the Resurrection of the Son 
she was worthy to bear. During the remainder of Easter time, let us endeavor through the pray-
ers of the Holy Liturgy and the Holy Rosary to deepen our gratitude for the mystery of our Bap-

tismal rebirth in Christ. 

"The month of May, with its profusion of blooms was adopted by the Church in the eighteenth 
century as a celebration of the flowering of Mary's maidenly spirituality...With its origins in Isai-

ah's prophecy of the Virgin birth of the Messiah under the figure of the Blossoming Rod or Root 
of Jesse, the flower symbolism of Mary was extended by the Church Fathers, and in the liturgy, 
by applying to her the flower figures of the Sapiential Books-Canticles, Wisdom, Proverbs and 

Sirach. 

Pentecost, the birth of the Church, is also among the celebrations of May. Though sprung from 
the side of Christ on the Cross, the Church marks as her birthday the descent of the Holy Spirit 
on Mary and the Apostles. At the 'birth' of the world, the Holy Spirit — the Breath of God — was 

the "mighty wind [that] swept over the waters" (Gen 1:2); at the birth of the Church He is present 
again "like the rush of a mighty wind" to recreate the world in the image of Christ through His 

Church (Acts 2:2). 

We, the members of Christ's Mystical Body, are the present-day disciples 
sent by the Holy Spirit to bring Christ to the world. May we go forth as did 

Mary, who set out in haste to assist St. Elizabeth (feast of the Visitation, May 
31). Come upon us, O Holy Spirit, so that, with Mary, we may proclaim the 

greatness of the Lord who has done great things for us — for his mercy en-
dures forever! 

https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/library/view.cfm?recnum=12049






Follow us on Social Media 

& help us grow in support  
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